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PRESS RELEASE 

  

Within the framework of grant assistance for grassroots human 

security projects of the Embassy of Japan, the ceremony marking the « 

Project for Construction and Equipement of a modern maternity room 

in the Ngovayang Hospital », was held on Wednesday 20th July 2018 

at Lolodorf, in the South Region of Cameroon, in the presence of the 

Ambassador of Japan, Mr. Kunio Okamura, the Secretary General of 

Ministry of Social Affairs, and Ms. Miwou Woungly Massaga, Mayor 

of Lolodorf. 
 

The grant of about 31 million FCFA, signed on the 2nd February 

2018 enabled the “Fondation pour l’Environnement et le 

Développement (FEDEC)” to acquire a modern maternity room of 

advanced materials, for the best care of mothers and children in 

Lolodorf.  
 

Through this project, the Government of Japan aims to support 

Cameroonian people to live in good health, and promote the well-

being of all at all ages.  
 


